
Bristol  County  Sheriff’s
Office  donates  two  vehicles
to  the  New  Bedford  Police
Department
“The New Bedford Police Department would like to offer its
sincere thanks to Sheriff Paul Heroux and the Bristol County
Sheriff’s Office for providing our department with two vans
that were previously in your fleet.

We can assure you these vans will be put to good use by the
New Bedford Police Department!

We  appreciate  your  continuing  willingness  to  support  law
enforcement  agencies  in  Bristol  County.  Thank  you.”-New
Bedford Police Department.
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